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Thursday, August 19th 2010



A Letter from the Superintendent, 
Greg Hughes

Already we have had a wonderful start to the school 
year, and from the reports I have been receiving from 
parents, students and faculty, the school year is well 
and truly launched and heading in the right direction. 
To build on this positive momentum we will be hosting 
our Annual Back to School Night, which will be a great 
JOHUJL�MVY�WHYLU[Z�[V�TLL[�^P[O�V\Y�[LHJOLYZ�HUK�ÄUK�
out more about our school program and get a clearer 
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